
 

U.S.  Access Board Town Hal l  Meeting 
Ju l y  2 5,  2 0 2 3  
1:30 – 3:30 p.m.  Town Hal l  Meeting 
3:30 – 4:30 p.m.  Networking Event 

 
 

 
All are welcome to attend the town hall meeting of the U.S. Access Board at the national headquarters of the National 
Federation of the Blind on Thursday, July 25 from 1:30 – 3:30 p.m. (ET) in Baltimore, MD. The Access Board invites in-
person oral comments to learn more from the local community about the state of accessibility in Baltimore and the D.C.-
Maryland-Virginia area. Representatives from the Maryland Governor’s Office will also be present. 
 
Register for in-person attendance by July 1, 2023. To register, send an email to events@access-board.gov with your 
name and organization. Registrants who wish to make in-person oral comments must indicate their request to speak 
when emailing events@access-board.gov. Public commenters will be allotted two minutes to make their comments. 
 
The town hall meeting will also be available via online streaming on Zoom (Meeting ID: 161 617 2171); however, 
individuals attending virtually will not be able to make comments. 
 
Following the town hall meeting, members of the public will be able to meet and speak with 
Presidentially appointed Board members and representatives from other federal agencies at the 
networking event from 3:30 – 4:30 (ET), sponsored by the Maryland Department of Disabilities. 
 

Town Hall Meeting 
July 25, 2023, 1:30 – 3:30 p.m. (ET) 
National Headquarters of the National Federation of the Blind  
200 East Wells Street 
Baltimore, MD 21230  
Registration: Provide full name and organization (if any) to events@access-board.gov 


